
Town of Lebanon-Recreation Commission  
 

Regular Meeting 
7:00 P.M. Monday, March 25, 2019 

    Town Hall Downstairs 
 
A. The meeting was called to order at 7:04 PM.   Attending: Nick 

Poppiti (chair), Susan Smith (Secretary), Sandra Tremblay, Alan 
Dunnack, Alexis Hussey, Laura Davidson, Aline Soulor, Haley 
McCall, Bob Gentes and Tammy Raymond.   Guests: Jen Warner, 
Jennifer Maddocks, Ryan Smithwick and Chelsea Williams.  

 
B. Motion  by Alexis Hussey, 2nd Bob Gentes, to accept the minutes for 

January 29, 2019.   Motion passed unanimously.  
 
C.  Treasurer’s Report – Motion by Alan Dunnack, 2nd Tammy 
Raymond to accept the Treasure’s report.  Motion passed unanimously. 
 
D.  Public Forum – Members of the soccer club (guests) requested the 
use of fields at Aspinall field for practice and games. Motion by Bob 
Gentes, 2nd Sue Smith to move item 8.2 from New Business to Public 
Forum.  Motion passed unanimously.  Motion by Bob Gentes, 2nd Alan 
Dunnack to allow the Soccer Club to use Aspinall Field numbers 3 and 4 
for practice and games with exceptions:  no use when the field is wet, no 
use when baseball is using the field and no permanent goals or fixtures 
are to be used.  Motion passed unanimously.  Motion  by Sue Smith, 2nd 
Alexis Hussey to return to the regular agenda.  Motion passed 
unanimously. 
 
E.  Correspondence - none 
 
 
F.  Recreation Coordinator’s Report – Sandra Tremblay reported that 
Baily’s Garden 5K Run will be June 2nd, 2019. 
 
 
 
 
  



G.  Ongoing Activities 
 

1.  Volleyball for kids – going well with 55 signed up. 
2.  Art Classes – Sandra Tremblay reported the art classes have 14 
signed up and are being held at the Elementary School. 
3.  Music on the Green will be held again this year with the Band 
Room to Move. 
4.  Alan Dunnack gave the date for baseball field prep day on April 13 
and Opening Day will be April 27. 
5. Teen Dances - Tammy Raymond reported the 1st teen dance will be 
March 30.  Chaperones have been recruited and snacks, permission 
slips and procedures are worked out.  Thanks to all who volunteered. 
 

 
     H.  New Business 

 
1. Discussions, nominations and selection for the John Okonuk award 

were made. 
2. See discussion in Public Forum.   

 
 
 
 

Meeting Adjourned at 8:22 P.M. 
 
 

 
Respectfully Submitted, 
 
Susan H. Smith, Secretary  
 
 

 

 


